From: Nick Clegg

To: WIEWIOROWSKI Wojciech

<wojciech.wiewiorowski@edps.europa.eu>

Javier Olivan : EDPS-CABINET

CC:

; NC Office

Sent at: 23/02/24 08:46:04

Subject: Message from Nick Clegg, Meta

Dear Mr. Wiewiorowski,

Thank you very much to you and your team for taking the time to meet with us. We hope that it was useful and informative.

We remain at your disposal to address any topic of interest to you and your staff at the EDPS going forward.

Kind regards,

Nick Clegg

Meta
Sir Nicholas Clegg
President, Global Affairs
Meta